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S PA C E S April 19, 1989

Pastor Alan Moody
Walnut Grove Community Church
Thorntown, Indiana 46071

Dear Pastor Moody:

Some time ago 6eoff Gephart, Folk Arts Coordinator of the Indiana Arts
Commission, wrote us about your "Garden of Memories." We would like to
know more about your garden.

SPACES is a nonprofit organization that collects information on sites like
yours, and shares the information with the many people who are
i n t e r e s t e d .

When did you begin building it? What inspired you? What condition is it in
now? Any information—including photos—you care to share with us will
become part of our archives, and will not be used for any purpose other
than educating the public about your work and creativity. We look forward
to hearing from you and learning more about your garden.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r

Ter r i Har tman
R e s e a r c h e r
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